
 
 
 
DATE:  March 18, 2004 NUMBER:  04-03 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: ALL VISION SERVICES PROVIDERS AND MAD STAFF 
 
FROM: CAROLYN INGRAM, DIRECTOR, MEDICAL ASSISTANCE DIVISION 
 
BY:  ROSE M. ARMIJO, PROGRAM MANAGER, BENEFITS BUREAU 
  
SUBJECT: VISION SERVICES REIMBURSEMENT CHANGE 
 
 
The Human Services Department (HSD) has evaluated the rate structure for Vision Services, and 
will be making the following change to the Medicaid fee schedule: 
 

Reimbursement for eyeglass frames will be reimbursed at $17.50, effective May 1, 2004. 
 
A copy of the Vision Services program policy is available on our web site at 
www.state.nm.us/hsd/mad.html., or may be requested by contacting the Medical Assistance 
Division at (505) 827-3156 .  Questions regarding this supplement should be directed to Rose 
Armijo, Benefits Bureau (505) 827-3189. 
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